
March 24, 2011 
 
 
 
Maggie Paul 
City Attorney’s Office 
300 6th St. 
Rapid City, SD  57701 
Or FAX : 394-6633 

Re: WDT Green Students Organisation Raffles 

Dear Ms. Paul: 

I am the advisor of the Western Dakota Tech Green Students Organization and I am writing this 
letter to request permission to conduct a 50/50 raffle, a Kindle reader raffle and an Energystar 
Laptop raffle on the campus of WDT. 

WDT Green Students Organization is a non-profit organization.  We would like to begin selling 
tickets for these raffles on 4.15.2011 and they would run for 30 days (pending your 
acknowledgement/approval).  

The funds raised will be used to grow the new Green Students Organization and educate the 
WDT community on sustainable proctices.  

If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

James Loverich 
Computer Aided Drafting 
Western Dakota Tech 
800 Mickelson Drive 
Rapid City, SD  57703 
605.718.2941 
james.loverich@wdt.edu   
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